
RESOLUTION NO. 653

A RESOLUTION REGARDING LETTER IN OPPOSITION TO POSSIBLE CONTAMINATION OF THE EUREKA SPRINGS CITY WATER SUPPLY

	WHEREAS, the City Council of Eureka Springs, Arkansas, having been informed that the State intends to require fluoridation of the City’s water supply; and

	WHEREAS, there are concerns over the purity of the chemicals currently used in water fluoridation; and

	WHEREAS, there are recent scientific studies indicating that contaminates may have adverse effects on the human body.
	NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF EUREKA SPRINGS, ARKANSAS, THAT the attached letter be sent to the Dr. Nate Smith, ADH Director and State Health Officer expressing the concerns of the City of Eureka Springs, Arkansas. 

	READ AND ADOPTED THIS 26th DAY OF JANUARY, 2015.

						APPROVED:
ATTEST:
________________________________	
_________________________		Mayor Robert D. Berry
[bookmark: _GoBack]City Clerk/Treasurer Ann Armstrong



All present voted “Aye” – Bob Thomas, Joyce Zeller, David Mitchell, Terry McClung, James DeVito, and Mickey Schneider




	






